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To Whom It May Concern,
As a current employee at ByrneWallace, it is with much enthusiasm that I write to apply for the Trainee Solicitor Programme. My knowledge, skills and experience make me an ideal candidate. 
As illustrated by my enclosed CV, I have worked part-time in retail since the age of sixteen.  As a result, I possess a wide-ranging set of skills which can be utilised in a legal environment. I am hardworking, trustworthy and reliable. I possess excellent intrapersonal and interpersonal skills, which enables me to work well both alone and within a team. Additionally, I have become accustomed to working within a “customer/client focused” environment. Customer satisfaction has been the principal aim in each of the positions that I have held and so, consequently, I possess the ability to administer outstanding customer/client service. With regard to legal experience, I completed an internship with Berkeley Solicitors (specialising in immigration law) during the month of August in 2017. This provided me with a variety of skills that I may utilise across a broad range of areas, such as communication and task/time management skills.  

In addition to my aforementioned experience, I believe my participation in extra-curricular activities makes me an ideal candidate for the Trainee Solicitor Programme. During my time at Trinity College, I took part in two legal competitions - the FLAC Moot Court Competition and the Commercial Awareness Competition (C.A.C) run by Aspiring Solicitors UK. I entered the Moot Court Competition in second year and, whilst initially intimidated by the prospect of competing against those in the upper years; myself and my partner successfully made it to the final. As previously mentioned, the second competition in which I partook was the C.A.C for which I captained a team from Trinity. Despite being the only Irish team to have entered the competition; we successfully made it to the Quarter-Final. We were one of only 60 teams to progress to that stage, out of an initial pool of 500. My participation in the competition undoubtedly heightened my commercial awareness – it resulted in my dedication of an hour each day to the reading of commercial articles so as to keep up-to-date with recent events and trends. 

I would feel extremely privileged to be given the opportunity to train at ByrneWallace. I have worked in the Property Department since July, first as Secretarial Support and now as New Homes Support. While I have only been at the firm a short time, I feel I have grown both personally and professionally and have been able to make a definitive decision about my future career. Since starting, I have felt welcomed and included. The outstanding professionalism, dedication and encouragement displayed by senior members of staff has left me inspired. The positive working culture, the sense of togetherness and the dedication of the firm to delivering a first-class legal service has confirmed to me that ByrneWallace is the company with whom I would be honoured to further my career. 

Thank you for considering my application. 
Yours faithfully, 

Ria Marigliano 
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